
I would like to voice my opinion that it is essential that women retain 
the right to choose homebirth, with a midwife in private practice. I 
would ask that you seriously reconsider passing any legislation that will 
make this any harder for women, their families and midwives, including 
the financial viability of continuing to offer this kind of care for 
midwives. 
 
  
 
I sincerely appreciate your time. 
 
  
 
Kind regards, 
 
  
 
Angel Goodson-Adams 

 


